January, 1968 The Cerile G. meeting was held at the church . Jeannille Knock gave a very interesting still lecture on Japan - which gave an excellent Lackground for the February Sprend st. S. C. S. meeting.

Lebraary, 1968 Jelen Genzer conducted a shart business meeting with the fallowing and it was agreed that a plant will be sent to her home darathy Barnes valuntured to be aux Sunstine Chairman The Stared day of Brayer will be held on March 1, 1968 at the Brishylerian Church. On march 14, 1968 will be andpen Thouse at Dewlevery all Centre - with several pour members attending Jelia read a thank you better from Lake Sluff chanking us for fur contribution. The will else today Sunshine Fund for a blanket to be sent & Cleurch World Lervine. One of our members contributed another Julia S. + Lillian M. Kinley led devotions + a most interesting program presented by Blanche Frye & Hay Kalfert on "Women Mobilized for Change"

Grace Circle met at the church on October 17 1968, with Julia Singer presiding. It was announced that the November meeting will be a work shop for Lake Bluff, to be held at Pat Rockwood's home at the usual hour, 9:30 a.m. Members were asked to bring a sandwich and their own scissors. Evelyn Olson called attention to the Mother-Daughter banquet to be held Nov. 22.

Treasurer's report was given by Dotty Woodsome as follows: \$243.00 turned over to the Woman's Society last year; \$17 deposited during the summer from the bridge party; \$25 sent to Nepal; \$1.50 spent for baby sitter. Balance in treasury \$35.43.

Jeannette Knodt moved and the motion carried that we give two gift certificates of \$3.00 each to Church World Service for blankets. Clothing for Church World Service should be left at the church.

Pat Rockwood reported on the Lake Bluff fall festival.

Devotions were led by Phyllis Fruehauf.

Plans were made for helping our chairman, Lillian Mc intey, who recently had an operation, with dinners each night and transportation to and from the hospital for treatments.

We were then joined by Rebecca Circle for the service of celebration in connection with the charter meeting of the Women's ociety and the Wesleyan Service Guild of the United Methodist Church. All present signed the charter membership roll.

Dorothy Barnes, Secretary

November 21 1968 A work meeting was held at Pat Rockwood's home. D. Barnes, Secretary